
Forthcoming courses at the Village Green Childrens’ Centre 

 

Family Learning 

 

Parents’ Forum 

If you could help make decisions and new improvements to Children’s Cen-

tre whilst gain new skills, access training and improve services at no cost 

we have a date available on 02.12.2015 9:15a.-11:15am, light refreshments, 

pastries and fruit will be provided. We will also provide childcare 0-5 years. 
 

Maths and English e-learning Assessments 

These can be any day, any time between 8.30am-4.00pm Monday-Friday 

(using the centre’s PCs) or can be completed at home. 

emoxey2vrf@nsix.org.uk. 
 

Breast Feeding babycafe 

Every Monday from 1:30pm to 3:00pm at the Village Green Children’s Cen-

tre. It is completely free. Come along, relax and put your feet up in our com-

fortable breast feeding surroundings. Breast feeding support is also availa-

ble. 
 

D.I.A.L 
Last Thursday of every month 1-3pm Drop in for help and advice to reduce 
financial exclusion. 
 

Road Safety Dates 
Picasso’s Group– Thursday 3rd November 2015 
Music Makers Group– Wednesday 18th November 2015 
Baby Bloom Group- Thursday 26th November 2015 
 

Mobile Library Service 
The Mobile Library Services will be available between 3:15pm-4:05pm on 

the following dates: 

18.11.15, 16.12.15.  

It is free to join and borrow books 

(children’s, teens, adult fact or fiction.  DVD loan 50p) 

 

For more information call 01493-789562 or email emoxey2vrf@nsix.org.uk  

  MOORLANDS C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY 
@moorlandsbelton 

@cherryb2015 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FRIDAY 13th November 2015  

 
 

 
 

   Important information, upcoming events  

   and dates for your diary.  
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Tree Planting Ceremony 
Moorlands were more than delighted to plant a tree in memory of  
Peter Morden ex governor and  active member of the community who 
sadly passed away earlier this year.  His wife Christine alongside  
members of the Historical Society joined pupils from Hedgehog class and 
Lucy and Jacob who are our Year 6 School Council Representatives to 
plant a beautiful Acer tree and place a commemorative plaque on the 
school grounds.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Diwali 
Children in Caterpillar and Ladybird class have been busy 
learning about Diwali. Making Diwali lamps, cooking  
chapattis and learning about India captured their  
interest and imagination 
 
 
 

 
 
Parking On School Premises 
For safety of your children please do not park on school grounds unless 
an agreement is in place with the school or Village Green Children's  
Centre. 
 
 

Mobile Library Service 

The Mobile Library Services will be at the Mill Lane Community Centre 

every four weeks  between 10.25-10.55 am on the 

following dates: 

2.12.15, 30.12.15.  

It is free to join and borrow books 

(children’s, teens, adult fact or fiction.  DVD loan 50p) 
 

Dates for your Diary  
16.11.2015-Individual & Sibling Photos 
20.11.2015-Non uniform day ——Donation or filled jar to go towards 
Christmas Fayre 
20.11.2015-School disco 
27.11.2015-Non uniform day——Donation or cake/chocolate biscuits 
to go towards Christmas Fayre 
28.11.2015-School Christmas Fayre 
02.12.2015-Years 1 & 2 nasal flu immunisation 
10.12.2015-Witnesses Production (school hall) 2:00pm 
11.12.2015-Witnesses Production (School Hall) 9:30am 
15.12.2015-Early Years-Year 5 The Christmas Story 2:00pm 
16.12.2015-Early Years-Year 5 The Christmas Story 9:00am 
17.12.2015-School Christmas shop 
17.12.2015-Christmas lunch 
18.12.2015-Christmas jumper day 
18.12.2015-Last day of term 
 
 
Remembrance Day 
The whole school were actively involved in growing their understanding 
of Remembrance last week. Pupils demonstrated their respect and 
compassion as they reflected on why we have Remembrance day. On 
Tuesday the whole school met together to share poems, stories, photo-
graphs and more. Year 6 sang a moving song, the whole school sang 
‘Peace day’ in unison - Moorlands pupils are in good voice! 
On Wednesday the school joined parents and members of the  
community in church for a Remembrance Service led by Jean White 
(Church Children’s Worker) and Kevin Lee. This was a special occasion 
in the calendar of the school. 

 
 
 


